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Update: Upcoming Events 

 

 

 

 

Woodwind Music Concert  

Monday 28th March at 2.45pm to see your child play their musical 

instrument (only for parents/carers of children who currently have 

woodwind lessons). 

 

Parents Evening Face to Face in School 

Tuesday 29th and Wednesday 30th March.  Appointments can be made via the link you have 

received. Any problems booking an appointment please call the office. 

 

Rock Band Performance 

Friday 1st April, 1.30pm – 2.30pm to see your child perform in their band 

(only for parents/carers of children who currently have Rock Band 

lessons). 

 

Exit Points Years 1-6 

We have decided to postpone Exit Points on the 1st April, we will reschedule for the Summer 

Term, you will be able to view your child’s English and Maths books when you are in for parents 

evening. 

 

Can we ask that when in school next week for any of the above events you wear a mask 

please. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Mrs Pollitt 

 


